ENGINEERS

FJ PAPE-DAWSON

December 4, 2020

Ms. Jamie Brierton

Project Manager/CIP Coordinator
City of Coppell

255 E. Parkway Blvd.

Coppell, TX 75019

RE: Recommendation to Award
Southwestern Water Tower Site Improvements
Bid Number: Q-1021-01
City Project Number: WA 20-01

Dear Ms. Brierton:

Sealed bids, addressed to Southwestern Water Tower Site Improvements, were received on Tuesday,
November 24, 2020 for the referenced project. After tabulation and review of the bids received, it is our
recommendation that the project be awarded on the basis of the low bid in the amount of $216,519.75
to J.B. & Co., LLC.

We welcome the opportunity to work with you on this project. Should you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 817-870-3668 or mspear@pape-dawson.com.

Sincerely,
Pape-Dawson Engineers, Inc.

Mark C. Spear,
Managing Vice President

cc: Mr. Jerry Davis, City of Coppell
Mr. Michael Garza, P.E., City of Coppell
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